
Board of Aldermen 
2008-2009 City of Newton 
 
 

Memorandum 
 
 To: Public Facilities Committee 
 From: Sydra Schnipper, Chair 
 Re: Meeting Cancellation  
 Date: October 31, 2008 
 
 
 The Public Facilities Committee meeting on Wednesday, November 5, 2008 is cancelled, 
as there are not enough items ready for discussion to warrant a meeting.  The Public Facilities 
Committee’s next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 19, 2008. 
 

Have a great weekend! 
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